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McKay’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG):
End of Year

Hello McKay Families!
We have made it to the end of the 2024/25 school year!  This past week was full of celebrations and farewells.  We reflected on our learning, and celebrated a year of hard work!  Classes enjoyed their last days together in different ways, and we gathered in our beautifully decorated gym to honour our Grade 7 students as they head off to high school.  Thank you especially, to our Grade 7 Graduation parent committee for putting so much work into a wonderful event!  
We have had a fantastic year full of learning and growth.  We thank you for being essential partners in your children’s education!  If you are leaving our community, we wish you all the best in your next adventures.  Otherwise, McKay Families, we look forward to seeing you again in September!!
Looking ahead:
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	September
            
	· First Day Back to School After Summer Break – September 2nd – Gr 1-7 Students attend for one hour only 8:45-9:45am.  New Kindergarten students follow Gradual Entry Schedule.  Details for everyone to come via email.

· Monday, September 22nd - Professional Development Day No school in session

· Tuesday, September 30th- National Day for Truth and Reconciliation No school in session
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[image: ]Report Cards are available for viewing until August 15th!
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Term 3 Report
Cards are



available for
viewing online on



June 26th !
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FARENELL

Ms. Kelsey Chang, Prep Teacher
Ms. Dipti Arora, Gr 3&4 Teacher
Mrs. Sasha Gale, Gr 5&6 Teacher
Ms. Susan Austin, Area Counsellor
Mrs. Veronica Perry, Senior Admin Assistant

We wish you all the best on your next adventures!
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SCHOOL’S OUT FOR...

# SuMMER
BREAK! ¢~

ON BEHALF OF ALL THE
MCKAY STAFF, WISHING
YOU A SAFE AND RELAXING

SUMMER FULL OF FUN
‘p

MEMORIES! THANKS FOR
ANOTHER GREAT SCHOOL
YEAR, MCKAY MUSTANGS!

WE WILL SEE YOU ALL IN
SEPTEMBER!
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